
RESOLUTION OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
OF THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT 

Resolution Number 23-  
Record Number PLN-2022-17970 

 
 
Resolution by the Planning Commission of the County of Humboldt Authorizing the street 
name change from Lake Benbow Drive to Benbow Inn Drive.  
 
WHEREAS, Section 970.5 of the Street and Highways Code Requires the Board of Supervisors 
of Humboldt County to hold a public hearing to determine whether Lake Benbow Drive should be 
changes to Benbow Inn Drive; and  
 
WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors of Humboldt County by resolution ___ of  March, ___   
2023, authorize the Planning and Building Department to hold a public hearing to adopt the 
proposed street name change pursuant to Section 970.5, and 
 
WHEREAS, a hearing was held on April 6 at 6:00 p.m., at 825 5th Street, Eureka, CA 95501, and 
the County Planning Commission heard and considered a proposal and objections to change the 
name of Lake Benbow Drive to Benbow Inn Drive.   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, DETERMINED AND ORDERED by the 
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors as follows: it is hereby found and ordered that Benbow 
Inn Drive, originally designated or recorded as Lake Benbow Inn, per book 033 page 30 in the 
Assessor’s Office of the County of Humboldt, State of California, is here adopted and shall be 
hereafter known by such approved name.   

 
 
  



DECISION 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, Humboldt County Planning Commission does hereby: 
 

• Recommend approval of the name change to the Board of Supervisors 
 

The motion was made by COMMISSIONER __________________and second by 
COMMISSIONER ______________ and the following ROLL CALL vote: 
 
AYES: COMMISSIONERS:  
NOES:  COMMISSIONERS:  
ABSENT:  COMMISSIONERS:  
ABSTAIN: COMMISSIONERS: 
DECISION:   
 
   
I, John Ford, Secretary to the Planning Commission of the County of Humboldt, do hereby certify 
the foregoing to be a true and correct record of the action taken on the above entitled matter by said 
Commission at a meeting held on the date noted above.   
   
  

  ______________________________ 
  John Ford, Director 
  Planning and Building Department  


